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Fifth and Columbia tower construction to 

start in fall: Report 
 

 
Google Maps photo 

Staff Puget Sound Business Journal 

The construction of a new 660-foot-tall tower at the corner of Fifth and Columbia streets in 

downtown Seattle will begin this fall, according to a report. 

The Seattle Times reports developers Daniels Development of Seattle and equity partner 

Stockbridge Capital Partners of San Francisco said they'll begin construction later this year of 

Seattle's tallest building to be built in the last two decades, with the $400 million project 

expected to be finished in mid-2016. 
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